

Can you help me find my superpowers?

I need someone who is brave and willing to step up to the challenge!

When I discover my hidden strengths, I'll be ready to lead the way!

Dear friend,

When you make a donation to The Cabbage Patch by the end of our fiscal year (April 30), young people like Christopher below know that superheroes like you are empowering them to maximize their potential. You prepare him to succeed in college, in the workforce and in life.

Won't you invest in Christopher's future today?

Sincerely,

Corey G. Miller, Executive Director

Every gift matters! Do you have \$25, \$50 or \$100 to spare?

The Cabbage
Patch is not a Metro
United Way agency
and we do not
solicit government
funding, so
people like
you sustain
our ministry!

